
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

July 19, 1971 	 National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

NNL 

Records of the Warren Commission. (Your two letters of June 28, 1971). 

Mr. Paul L. Hoch 
1135 Highland Place 
Apartment 25 
Berkeley, California 94709 

We have still been unable to locate the enclosures to Commission Exhibit 
3146. In Coiwnission Document 1546, pages 176 through 214, may comprise 
some of these enclosures. They are, "Allegation by Sylvia Odio that she 
observed Lee Harvey Oswald in the company of two Cuban or Mexican men in 
late September or early October, 1963." 

FBI Exhibits D-19 (CE 788); D-20 (CE 134); and D-21 are all single page 
documents. The reverse side of the above documents are also included. 

Copies of other documents you requested are enclosed. 

Sincerely, 
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G. ECKHOFF 

Dircc 
Legislative, Judicial and 
Diplomatic Records Division 

Enclosures 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 

• DATE: 

REPLY TO 
ATTN OF: 

SUBJECT: 



1735 Highland _laco, Apt. 25 
:erkeley, Ca. 94709 
Juno 	1971 

:17. :lark 	Ickhoff 
:irector; Loielatve, judicial, and 

Li2lomatic Records Division 
National Archives and Records Service 
.aehington, D.C. 20403 

Dear. . :ckhoff: 

•n addition to the erren Ccmmission records requested in my earlier 
letter of this date, would like a copy of the first three pages of each 
of F3I irxhibits L-19, D-20, and D-21. (Include copies of the reverse side 
of pages which are not completely blank.) 

trovvvrof._ 

1735 Highland Place, Apt. 25 !, 
Derkelay, Ca. 94709 
June 23, 1971 

1.1r. lark G. 2,c1Lhoff 
Director; legislative, Judicial, and 

Diplomatic Records Division 
National Archives and Records Service 
-,:ashington, D.C. 20403 

Dear lir. Eckhoff; 

Thank you for your letters of Nay 25 and June 16, and for the copies 
of - arren Commission records. As suggested in your letter of Nay 25, I 
have written to the Louisiana Department of Aiblic Safety concerning the 
withheld pages in CD 365. 

Please send no an 	by 11" -Xerox copy of each of the following items: 
The synopsis only for CD's 55, 58, 171, 177, 226, 233, 256, and 314. 
I am also interested in an interview with Er. Joseph Goulden, which 
:IT believe should be in one of these eight CD's. If you could look 
over the synonses and send ne any such interviews which are mentioned 
there, that would be greatly appreciated. 

CD 325, paros 3-7 
CD 6;7, pages 1-2, 9-10, 12-13. 

By letter of October 30, 1963 to Hr. James Schmitt, you advised that 
you had been unable to locate the enclosures mentioned in CE 3146, which was 
apparently not made into a CD. I asked the Justice Department for access 
to those items under the Freedom of Information Aet, but did not ask for copies. 
On July 22, 1970, Deputy Attorney General Kleindiaast wrote me that "we shall • 
communicate with appropriate personnel at the J::ational Archives to explore the 
possibility of furnishing those items to the Archives for the completion of 
their files." Could you tell no if you now have all of the enclosures to this 
CE'i if so, please send me a copy of the first two pages and the last two 
pages of the memorandum dated September 14, 1964. 

Sincerely yours, 


